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Ryan Waller

From: Melissa McCoy
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2019 1:34 PM
Subject: Shout Out to the Parks Department!

Good job Parks & Rec. Thanks for giving up your Sunday to clean up storm debris.  Had a toddler family visit the 
Children's garden.  
 
 

 
 

 
 
Melissa McCoy 
Director of Human Resources 
City of Indianola 
110 North 1st Street 
Indianola, IA 50125 
 
Office: (515) 962-5272 
Fax: (515) 962-5273 
mmccoy@indianolaiowa.gov 
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“Avoid the worst, put safety first!” 
 


